Extracts of the SWC meeting held on 24th November, 2018 at 11.00 a.m. in the school premises

5. Letter from DOE regarding Pre-Matric and Post-Matric Scholarship Schemes for Minority Students for the year 2018-19.

Committee members suggested to seek clarity regarding the categories included under the head minority and also decided to put it on the website for the information of the parents. Children falling under this category to be given Pre-Matric and Post-Matric Scholarship as per the Schemes offered by DoE